
 

 

March Newsletter
"In him we have redemption through his blood, the forgiveness of sins, in

accordance with the riches of God's grace."
Ephesians 1:7

Upcoming Dates
​March 4: National Music Day
March 7: National Cereal Day
March 8: International Women's Day
March 12: Daylight Saving Time
March 14: Pi Day (bake a PIE in celebration)
March 19: National Let's Laugh Day
March 23: National Puppy Day ​

Focus Word of the Month

Peace: A state of calmness and quietness in which there is freedom from worry

We encourage you to get away from the worries of life and experience peace this
month by creating quiet moments with God. Try praying for peace during times of
chaos, reading a Bible verse that calms your soul, or going for a walk in nature to
count your blessings.

Coordinator Appreciation

We appreciate our coordinators and the POWER they
bring to PFE. Keep an eye out for a gift coming in the mail!
We encourage our PFE students to do something special
for your coordinator this month to show your gratitude.

School Spotlight

Greetings from the Grays Harbor Adventist Christian School on the west coast of
Washington State!

Our school has been in the PFE program since 2017. We learned about the program
from another principal that was facilitating it at her school. Initially, we saw this as a



great way to help students with their tuition bill. However, the PFE has more far
reaching benefits than financial assistance. Foremost, we care and choose to be a
part of the PFE because mentors can share their talents, young people can learn
from their mentors, and these multi-generational friendships create lasting
bonds. The following is from one of our mentors.

“After over 30 years of elementary teaching, I was forced into retirement because of
health issues. These health issues not only made me leave a career that I loved, it
affected my ability to leave my home independently for the last 2 1/2 years. But God
is faithful. Not only has His Holy Spirit been at work in my heart, revealing God's
character and revealing a deeper Truth in His Word, my Heavenly Father has
blessed me in many ways. One of these blessings was the invitation to be a part of
the PFE mentorship program. 
 
I cannot begin to tell you how excited I was to work with my mentee, Jace. We have
read together, worked on math, baked cookies, put together puzzles, played board
games and even skipped rocks in the creek behind my house. I got an extra bonus
as I have also spent time on occasion with Jace's family too. Jace's mom and I have
got to know each other better and we went through a Bible study together this Fall.
We text back and forth often and, in some ways, I feel like I am a grandma to the
Warne children.
 
To those that support and organize the PFE program, I would like to thank you for
brightening my day and enriching my life in being a part of a program that reaches
across generations. And to my Heavenly Father, I thank You for your continued
presence...and the peace and joy You bring into my life, even when life doesn't go
the way we expect. May You receive all glory!”
 
In Christian love,
Chris Collin​

Activity Suggestions
In case it's still cold where you live, here is a list of indoor activities for you and your

mentor. Keep an eye out for outdoor activities next month! Happy almost Spring!

Bake
Indoor picnic
Build a fort
Color pictures



Play a card game
Make slime
Play a board game
Write a letter and send it to someone
I Spy
Do a puzzle
Play charades
Read a book

Reminders

Reflections should be submitted within 24 hours of your visit. Submission tips -
Take the last 10 min of your visit and fill out the reflection with your mentor
Submit your reflection on the way home using a cellphone

Virtual visits do not count towards PFE visits! You must visit your mentor in-person,
participate in a service activity, or deliver a care package to receive credit.

We want to highlight you and your mentor in our newsletter! Send us an email with a
story, activity, or picture of you and your mentor to be considered.
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